
FOI request to the Greater London Authority submitted on 19 April 2016 

Request submitted during Mayoral term 2012-2016 (Boris Johnson) 

#9343 

 
As you will know, under the Mayor of London Order 2008 the Mayor of London must be 
consulted on all planning applications that are of strategic importance to London.  
 
Please take this email as a formal request of information under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000 for a list of (and all of) the approved planning applications for residential and mixed use 
developments 
approved by the Mayor of London office where a centralised heating system or district hearing 
system has been included in the property since the establishment of the London Plan. 
 

The Greater London Authority’s response sent 2 June 2016 

The Mayor is a statutory consultee for most applications referred under the Mayor of London 
Order, except for applications where the Mayor has decided to call-in an application, therefore 
becoming the local planning authority. As the Mayor is a statutory consultee for most 
applications we do not record the information that you asked for. The various London Boroughs 
should be able to answer your query. 

In total there have been 19 applications that have been called-in, 17 of which have been 
granted approval. All information on these 19 applications is publically available including 
whether a centralised heating system or district heating system is included. The information can 
be found on the following link: https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/planning/planning-
applications-and-decisions/public-hearings.  

 


